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Hello:  I am responding to a large need for anytime that I travel and as I have family in Nova Scotia and 
California that I have to fly to see, I would like to submit comments on this.  I carry two epipens  because 
I have severe allergies to shellfish, honey and pork.  I also have allergies to dogs and cats which I just a 
year ago found out could be carried in the cabin of an air plane.  I was mistreated by an attendant 
because of this lack of knowledge and my trouble breathing.  I cannot afford to pay for a first class ticket 
and to complicate matters, I walk with a cane and have to come through the airports in a wheelchair 
that I always order and when we land, someone else takes the wheelchair and I have to hold up those 
picking me up while another wheelchair is ordered.  So training for people like me is very necessary and 
treatment of all who have medical problems who would like to enjoy their travels on airlines and even 
trains would appreciate your continued upgrading of your staff in these issues.  Thank you for listening 
to my individual difficulties.   

jean kingston 

 

 


